Dr. Bamidele Adeagbo, Medical Examiner, Office of the Chief Medical Examiner Alberta Justice 4070 Bowness Road N.W. Calgary, Alberta T3B 3R7

Dear Dr. Bamidele Adeagbo,

First I would like to confirm that we received the copy of your Autopsy Report and your Certificate with respect to the Medical Cause of Death of our son Greg Michael Price. We received this from your office, dated December 14, 2012, on December 21^{st} , the last Friday before Christmas and just over 7 months after the tragic death of our son.

Secondly, the narrative summary you wrote contains a significant error. Greg had swelling of his lower extremities at least the 2 weeks prior to the operation, including it being noted by Dr. ******* prior to going into surgery. Your statement that "he has a clinical history of recent orchiectomy to remove right testicular seminoma and subsequently developed swelling of the lower extremities" is not correct.

We also would like answers to the following questions.

Why did you decide to limit the report to the very brief extent you did when we know from talking to Dr.

******, that there was investigation done by your office back to the first concerns with the potential of
testicular cancer more than a year prior to Greg's death. Clearly there were a number of opportunities
for the doctors and specialists involved at the many different points in time to have changed the course
of Greg's treatment with the potential to have saved his life. Why did you choose to not report on any
of this? Are the unreported results of the investigation available to us, his family?

Finally, why did it take 7 months to produce this very short report?

Yours truly,			

Dave Price

(Greg's father)